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It's hard to believe that most of the year has flown
by, and it's already November! There were quite a
few hot days last month even though it's autumn,
and although | loved seeing the bright and
colourful cosmos flowers blooming, I'm looking
forward to enjoying the cooler weather and earthy
colours of autumn. With the State of Emergency
lifted, we've been able to restart our English
conversation classes and picture book reading
events, and it was great to meet up with everyone
again! The kids even got into the spirit of
Halloween in our last class in October, and came
dressed up for a Halloween-themed lesson. This
month we also have an exciting event planned! On
Sunday the 21st of November we'll be holding
our family-oriented puzzle solving event. Come
along as a family and try your hand at solving
riddles and puzzles about Chikujo Town and
Australia. Registration runs from the 4th to the
12th of November. We hope to see you there!
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